
 

We have been asked to by Avon Fire & Rescue Service to share some key safety   
advice for you and your children this spooky season. Each year, the emergency     

services deal with many accidents which could easily be avoided if everyone followed 
these simple safety tips. Click on the link below to access Avon Fire & Rescue       

Service’s advice leaflet:  

https://www.avonfire.gov.uk/safety-advice/events-and-celebrations/halloween 
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